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Airport Certification Information Bulletin (ACIB) 2012-08

Subject: Temporary Closure of ARFF Live-Fire Training Facility at
Chicago O’Hare International Airport.

The Chicago O’Hare International Airport (ORD) fire training facility will be closed for
upgrades and improvements beginning on September 1, 2012 and will remain closed
through the winter season. Any airport that may have normally scheduled their live-fire
training during this period will need to seek out an alternate training location.

The most current iteration of FAA published Advisory Circular (AC) 150/5210-17B,
Programs for Training of Aircraft Rescue and Firefighting Personnel, contains a list of
FAA approved ARFF training facilities. The following is a link to the referenced
guidance:

 http://www.faa.gov/airports/resources/advisory_circulars/index.cfm/go/document.i
nformation/documentNumber/150_5210-17B

For additional information on the ORD ARFF training facility please contact the Chicago
Fire Department at:

Rescue Station 3
Chicago O'Hare International Airport
Chicago, IL 60666
Telephone: (773) 894-5060 (Primary)
(773) 686-4814 (Secondary)
Fax: 773-686-4813
Email: twagner@cityofchicago.org
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